


 

 

 
d. Corey Leclerc- introduced Hamid Rahnema, a new faculty member in Petro-

leum Engineering. 



 

 

auditing and transfer evaluation software have already been purchased and will be in 
place by the fall.  

  
 The results of the election were presented at this time and a welcome was given by the 

New Chair, Richard Sonnenfeld.   
 
7.  Adjournment. 

Brian Borchers call for a motion to adjourn the meeting and by unanimous consent the 
meeting was adjourned at 4:26 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jacoby Boles 11/1/2012 

 


